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Michael Woodworth <michael.h.woodworth@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 3, 2024 at 11:14 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org
Cc: cesb@capeelizabethschools.org, cetowncouncil@capeelizabeth.org

Hello, as a parent of two young children, one at Pond Cove, the other
starting next year, I’m writing to support option E. We moved to Cape
Elizabeth in 2022, my wife grew up in Maine and her mother attended
Cape Elizabeth schools as a child.

Respectfully, I believe that any plan that does not include
construction of at least one new school is a poor investment that will
not support the needs of our town.

I also urge the SBAC to consider plans that include cooling, which
will clearly be needed in the coming decades.

I wish I could attend more SBAC meetings in person but will be
traveling for work and unable to attend.  Thank you for your hard work
as a committee and for carefully considering the needs of our town and
its families. (I also apologize if this email was sent in duplicate,
the initial email address for the SBAC had a typo).

Sincerely,

Mike Woodworth
21 Trundy Road
Cape Elizabeth, ME

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.

mailto:cesbac%2Bunsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org

